
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23 January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Residential school trip to Hindleap Warren 25 to 27 March                  

 

As you are aware your child is attending a residential school trip to Hindleap 

Warren, if your child is taking any medication please complete the form attached 

and return to school as soon as possible. 

 

All medication must be sent into school in its original packaging, stating 

your child’s name and giving the correct dose and directions.  The 

medication must also be in date for the duration of the trip.  If the above is 

not correct we will not be able to administer the medication. Please, if possible, 

only send in the correct amount to cover the duration of the trip, we do 

appreciate that this is not always possible. 

 

It would be helpful if the medication could be sent into school the week prior to 

the trip (Friday 22 March), I appreciate that this will not always be possible. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Susie Simpson 

Health Care Manager 

 


